Salem City Hall o S 8. 745.9495

Conservation Commission - 60 & 64 Grove St. and 1 & 3 Harmony
Grove Rd.

Salem Conservation Commission
978-619-5685

Will hold a public hearing for a Notice of Intent under the Wetlands Protection Act MGL ¢.131§40 and Salem Wetlands Protection
& Conservation Ordinance ¢.50 for Michael Hubbard of MRM Project Management, LL.C, PO Box 388, Beverly, MA. Purpose
of hearing is to discuss proposed mixed-use residential and commercial development with associated building demolition, site clean-
up, landscaping, vehicle and pedestrian bridges, parking areas, utilities, and stormwater management features within resource areas
and buffer zones regulated by the Wetlands Protection Act and Salem’s Wetlands Protection Ordinance at 60 & 64 Grove St. and 1
& 3 Harmony Grove Rd. (former Salem Oil & Grease). Hearing will be held March 28, 2013 at 6pm in City Hall Annex, 3rd
floor conference room, 120 Washington St.
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